
A Spark That Starts It Off: Inspiring passion 
for palliative care in Singapore and beyond

We are pleased to invite you to the inaugural

Friday, 14 February 2025

12.30pm − 2.30pm

Zoom Webinar

Organised by the Cynthia Goh Palliative Care Institute

Sister Geraldine Tan
Provincial Leader
Canossian Daughters of Charity
Singapore − Myanmar

We look forward to your participation

To register for the webinar, please click 

Closing date for registration: 14 February 2025, 12 noon
For more details and enquiry, please contact Wei Yee at sum.wei.yee@nccs.com.sg

https://ddei5-0-ctp.trendmicro.com/wis/clicktime/v1/query?url=https%3a%2f%2fus02web.zoom.us%2fmeeting%2fregister%2fHnK6Rx2mQAijI6PQHuOUCA&umid=5BBA347F-2C1F-DC06-AD14-FAE014B25CB2&auth=6bc204c9f41dd899ed8441c0791dca42ae24634b-4a9c40a9df9117da3847e83d5d77c7c0b258301c


Opening Address

Cynthia Goh Distinguished Lecture

Panel Discussion

Musical Experience

About the speaker:

Sister Geraldine Tan is the provincial leader of the Catholic religious 

order of Canossian Daughters of Charity for Singapore and Myanmar 

and a current Board Member with the Singapore Hospice Council. She 

is also a nurse by training and was the immediate past Executive 

Director of St Joseph’s Home, Singapore. She joined St Joseph’s Home 

(& Hospice, then) in 1985 and established a palliative care unit to meet 

the pressing need and care for patients with advanced illnesses. It was 

during that time that Sister Geraldine met the late Dr Cynthia Goh who 

volunteered at St Joseph’s.


